SQUELCH TALE

Central Missouri Radio Association

K0SI 146.76

December 2001

73'S

Treasures report

Checking: \$ NA Savings: \$ NA

Central Missouri Radio Association

PO Box 283

Columbia Mo 65205

The CMRA is a not-for-profit Mo. Corporation

Check out our web site:

http:// www.qsl.net/cmra

To submit articles, contact the Editor,

AB0IV, Mike Tolivar via email, ccom2@socket.net

NOTE'S

If you have any changes in your mailing address or E-mail

Send it to me AB0IV (Mike) to:

AB0IV@arrl.net or ccom2@socket.net

CALENDAR FOR December

Each Monday evening (except the second) join with the members at the club station on Worley.

Each Wednesday is Club Net at 9:00 p.m. If you're interested or willing to volunteer for Net Control or if you have questions contact WM0H, Dewey.

11 th Club Meeting at Boone Electric's conference room.

Second Saturday Club breakfast at the Cracker Barrel. Time 8:

*** Canceled till further notice or Ham's get more hungry ***

Note

If 2001 appears on your address label your dues have been paid.

Thanks!

To renew your membership for 2002, Please complete the form below and mail along a check for

\$20.00, (\$25.00 per family) to:

CMRA P.O. BOX 283 COLUMBIA, Mo. 65205

CLUB OFFICERS

Pres. K0DAT, Phil
V.P. KM0R, Don
Treas. N0EG, John
Rec Sec. WM0H, Dewey
Cor Sec. AB0IV, Mike
Web Guru WY0B, Jim
Mem@Lrg KC0ACS, Bill

Minutes From the December

Meeting opened at 7PM by Don KM0R Introductions all around. Glad to have Victor (KC0BYE) and Igor (KC0GAX) back with us. Minuets were read and approved. Good news for the Repeater -maybe-. Don and Mac and a couple of others met with the Housing Authority and they were receptive as far as the repeater staying on Paquin Towers. Of course it didn't hurt that Jim McNabb was there helping out.

New business:

There were a few hearty souls that signed up to be net control for the Wednesday evening net which was very much appreciated. Lot of fun to be had and experience to begained which can work out to be handy if YOU are called upon.

***** REMEMBER ******

DECEMBER MEETING WILL BE AT THE COUNTRY KITCHEN RESTAURANT

on north Providence on the 11th. Everything Dutch. As always a good time will be had by all. Come see what those people look like that you talk to on the radio. Nominations are now being taking for the officers for next year. If you have someone in mind please see the committee and they are;

Bill KC0ACS Janet KC0JZY Dale AE0S Phil K0DAT Jim WY0B

Officers will be elected at the meeting in January. If you would like to be considered please let them know.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40

There was a very interesting program afterward; Mac (K4CHS) put on a great light show. If you have never been hit by lighting then consider your self lucky because it can happen to anyone, just ask Mac.

SEE YOU AT THE DECEMBER MEETING WM0H

Well folks the testing went fantastic at the last session. We now have TWO new Technician class Amateur Radio operators and not only that but we also gained a new GENERAL. Of course he can't give orders but he sure can have more fun being on HF. And adding to the Amateur rolls are; Linda Rowland - Technican Melody Smith - Technican Nathan Smith - General CLAP CLAP YEA YEA WAY TO GO

I was hoping for more at the session but that didn't happen. How do you expect me to buy that new radio if more people don't show up to pay. There will be one more testing session this year so be there and maybe

Santa will reward you. The \$10 charge

will be the same for next year so I have

been told.

UPGRADE UPGRADE UPGRADE Dewey WM0H